
From: Lo, Doris 
Sent: 8/15/2012 9:31:27 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: Peevey, Michael R. (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov); Sterkel, Merideth "Molly" 

(MeridethMolly.Sterkel@cpuc.ca.govl: Borak. Mary Jo 
(maryio.borak@cpuc.ca.gov)|Redacted 

Redacted • Baker, Amy C. 
(amy .b aker@cpuc. ca. gov) 

Bee: 
Subject: FW: The Unauthorized Change to the Hollister 115 kilovolt Power Line 

Reconductoring Project 

Hi, 

I am forwarding a copy of the signed letter from Edward Randolph regarding the Unauthorized Hollister 115 
kilovolt Power Line Reconductoring Project. 

Please forward this letter to any other cc people. 

Doris 

Original Message 
From: Lo, Doris 1 maiIto:doris.lo@epuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2012 9:15 AM 
To: Lo, Doris 
Subject: 

Please open the attached document. This document was digitally sent to you using an HP Digital Sending device. 

SB GT&S 0203046 
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